
 
 
ANAB Grants PJRFSI Accredited Scope Extensions – Cannabis/Hemp Certification Scheme 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE APRIL 18, 2022 – TROY, MI 
 
Perry Johnson Registrars Food Safety, Inc. (PJRFSI) has officially been granted accreditation for the 2.0 
version of their own Cannabis/Hemp Safety Certification, as well as scope extensions for the Drug and 
Dietary Supplement Add-On Modules (GMP) for their Hemp & Cannabis GMP Standard Version 2.0. In 
2020, PJRFSI became the first certification body to be granted Accreditation for cannabis certification in 
the United States by the ANSI National Accreditation Board (ANAB). The independent cannabis and hemp 
certification standards developed by PJRFSI are GMP- and GAP-based schemes intended to help growers, 
manufacturers, and retailers meet the range of state-by-state requirements. 
 
 
For more information on the PJRFSI Cannabis Safety Certification Standard and to download a free PDF 
copy of the standard, visit www.PJRFSI.com, or call (248) 519-2325 to speak with a representative. 
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